
Minerals 
We have considered the latest Aggregate Minerals Survey data which indicates that there have been 
no aggregate flows between Kirklees/West Yorkshire and Norfolk. We therefore have no comments 
to make on the minerals policies and designations in the Norfolk Minerals and Waste Local Plan. 
 
Waste 
We have considered the latest WDI data on waste flows between Norfolk and Kirklees and we note 
in the past few years strategic movements of hazardous waste have taken place between Kirklees 
and a WEEE Treatment Facility in Thetford (operated by Wiser Recycling). Subsequently, we checked 
the Policies Map and Policy WP17 and note that the site has not been safeguarded nor does it meet 
the safeguarding criteria in Policy WP17. Despite this, we do not feel that it is necessary to comment 
on the soundness or legal compliance of the Plan but we will continue to engage with Norfolk CC 
through the DTC process as and when appropriate. 
 


